
 

FOI 0111_2024 Response 

 

1. Could you please confirm whether or not the Trust has a jointly agreed policy with West 

Midlands Police, the ICB, the local authorities in Birmingham and / or Solihull or any other 

agencies like ambulance, etc., pertaining to section 140 of the Mental Health Act 1983, 

subsequent to the requirement to have such a joint policy outlined in paragraph 14.80 of 

the (2015) Code of Practice to the MHA. 

 

Yes - there is a Joint Memorandum of Understanding, Standard Operating Procedure. 

 

2. If so - could you supply a copy of that joint agreement? 

 

Please see attachment and note that the document is due for review. 

 


